
 

 
LIBRARY BOARD  

ITEM DESCRIPTION 

 

DATE OF MEETING: August 15, 2024 

ITEM TITLE:  Oak Trees by Library 
 

 
BACKGROUND: 
Quentin Stenger, library board member, has been researching the oak grove by the library. One of the 
trees died and was removed last year and another appears to be dying. Stenger has looked at the soil, 
the trees, and possible causes of the issues. He will report his findings. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Take any actions as needed and deemed necessary, keeping in mind that the space is a City property 
and that the Library Board of Trustees do not have authority over some of those decisions. 


